
                                            
 
 
PRESS INFORMATION 
 

 

IWMA to hold Water Mist Seminar in Poland  

 

Hamburg, 4th April 2017. The International Water Mist Association (IWMA) 

would like to announce that plans are now definite to hold a water mist 

seminar in Poland. The event will take place in Cracow on 15th November 

2017. More detailed information will be available soon.  

 

There will be no admission fee for delegates. Interested parties can register 

from 30th June 2017 onwards via the IWMA webpage.  

 

During this one-day seminar speakers will explain the meaning of the 

technology within the firefighting world. They will talk about systems in 

practice as well as maintenance requirements. Delegates will be able to 

update their knowledge on standards, guidelines and approvals and listen 

to the insurances’ point of view. The seminar will be accompanied by an 

exhibition. 

 

IWMA General Manager Bettina McDowell says:” We are very much 

looking forward to this event in the beautiful city of Cracow and hope to 

make water mist more popular in Eastern Europe.”  
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